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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parent / Teacher Meetings 

The spring term meetings took place yesterday and Tuesday, 25th March. You have been sent an invitation to book an appointment 
and before these meetings, you can look at your child’s progress in their books. Please note: if your child has had an annual 

review in the spring term, you do not need to book a parent/ teacher meeting.  

Easter Events and Dates 

Eggmobile Races am / Easter Hat Parade pm.  In lieu of the fact that many staff and children will be celebrating Eid al-fitr, we are 
moving our celebrations to Tuesday 1st April. We hope this is not inconvenient and that everyone understands that we wish to 
include all families in the Eggmobile and Easter Hat Parades.  
 
Parents and Carers are welcome to attend both events.  
 
Thursday 3rd April — Easter Service at St Benet’s Church at 9:45am 
 
Friday 4th April  — End of spring term at 1:15pm 
 
Eggmobiles 
Teachers will be helping children to design and make their eggmobiles in school as part of the Design Technology curriculum. The 
eggmobiles are a small vehicle which should carry a hard boiled hen’s egg across the school hall. Parents and carers are invited in 
to see the races. It’s great fun! 
 
Easter Hats 
Parents and carers are encouraged to make an Easter Hat / Bonnet with your children. Each class is invited up on stage to share 
their creations. Again, parents and carers are welcome to attend and please be ready to join in with the dancing! 
 
Easter Service 
On Thursday 3rd April we will be sharing the Easter Story at St Benet’s Church. All classes attend the service and together the 
children sing and tell of the miracle of Easter. Parents and Carers are welcome to attend.  
 
Sarah Haag 
Sarah will be leaving us at the end of term after 19 years working in our school. In her role as School Admin and Finance Officer, 
Sarah manages our complex and sizeable school budget, always making sure we are correctly funded. I cannot begin to thank Sa-
rah for her help, support and advice over the years. Sarah will be hugely missed but we hope she will pop in from time-to-time.  
 
Jana Martiskova 
Jana joins us from a school in north London where she is currently the Office Manager. Plaese give Jana a warm welcome to the 
Kentish Town CE community.  
 
Community Breakfast 
We are currently trying to secure funding for the breakfasts to begin again. The cost of these is approximately £250 each. If you 
can provide us with some quotes for funders if you value the breakfasts, these will be gratefully received. Please let me know if 
you have time to help with funding applications. If successful, we are hoping to have the Community Breakfasts up and running in 
the summer term.  
 
Update Regarding Homeless Family 
The family affected are currently living in very temporary accommodation. However I would like to thank the wider community 
for your efforts in raising a substantial sum of money to support the mother and child in question. I think the response from all of 
you was testament to strength of the Kentish Town CE community.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 



 
Tuesday 1st April 2025 - Eggmobiles and Hat Parade!! 

 

Eggmobiles Session 1 : 9.10 – 10.30 
Beech, Sycamore, Willow and Oak 

 
Eggmobiles Session 2: 10.35 – 11.45 

Chestnut, Cedar, Ash and Acorns 
 

1.30: All classes in the hall for the Hat Parade 
 

All timings are approximate. Please be flexible! 




